
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

May 25, 2022 

Ryan Nathan, CAA
Nebraska Academy of Anesthesiologist Assistants  
53439 822 1/2 Rd.  
Newman Grove, NE 68758 

Dear Mr Nathan, 

Thank you for your Letter of Intent and Application pertinent to the credentialing review of a 
proposal to license Certified Anesthesiologist Assistants. I am pleased to inform you that your 
application will be eligible for review by the Credentialing Review Program upon receipt of the 
payment of the $500 fee.  

Please contact Ron Briel or Matt Gelvin of the Department’s Credentialing Review Program at 
(402) 471-6515, or ron.briel@nebraska.gov , matthew.gelvin@nebraska.gov regarding any 
questions you might have. 
 

 

 
 

I hope that the upcoming review of your proposal is a rewarding and beneficial experience for 
you in addressing an important issue in health care in Nebraska. 

Sincerely, 

Gary J. Anthone, MD 
Chief Executive Officer 
Director, Division of Public Health 
Department of Health and Human Services 
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